
               

St. Mary’s Campus:  920-387-2920 

School Office email:mailto:info@stmarymayville.org 

Website: www.stmarymayville.org 

 

St. Mary School is rooted in Catholic values and committed to academic excellence. We are dedicated to forming a child of God who knows, loves and lives the faith. 

 

St. Mary ChildCare – Mayville 

St. Mary’s School – Mayville, WI 

 

 

❖ Saturday, March 9: Cribbage Tournament. 

School gym. Registration and lunch begins 

at 10:30 am. Games begin at 12:00. 

❖ March 25 – 29: SPRING BREAK – NO 

SCHOOL 

❖ Monday, Apr. 1: NO SCHOOL – Inservice 

Day 

❖ Tuesday, Apr. 9: School Advisory 

Committee/Home & School Committee 

meeting. 5pm in school gym. All school 

families are invited to attend. 
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Saturday, March 9 

Cribbage Tournament 

In school gym. Open to public. 

Lunch/registration begins 

at 10:30 am. Games begin at Noon. 

March 25 – 29 

SPRING BREAK – NO SCHOOL 

Monday, April 1 

NO SCHOOL – Inservice Day 

March 

Elizabeth Netys   3K  5th  

Beckham Hurst   3rd   13th 

Lincoln Anderson   2nd   14th 

Bryson Franklin   5K  20th 

Joe Vogel             Custodian          22nd 

Abbygail Rivas Ramirez  4K  29th 

 

Friday, March 8: 
St. Mary’s (Grades 5K-3) 
8:00 am Mass 

mailto:info@stmarymayville.org
www.stmarymayville.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 What’s happening in 

-Attribute Sorting  -Outside Fun! 

-Letter F  -Book Buddies 

Mon. Mar. 4: 

Tue. Mar. 5: 

Wed. Mar. 6:  

Thur. Mar. 7: 

Fri. Mar. 8: 

Marx.: 

Chicken Patty Sandwich, French Fries, Mixed Veggies 

Grilled Cheese Sandwich, Tomato Soup, Fresh Veggies 

Chicken & Stuffing Casserole, Dinner Roll, Fresh Fruit 

French Toast Sticks, Sausage Links, Yogurt, Fresh Fruit 

Cheese Pizza, Garlic Bread, Salad, Fresh Fruit 

Little children, let us love in deed and in truth, and not merely talk about it. (1 John 3:18) 

In 3K this week, we got to play with doctor kits and learned 

about what the different pieces are for. Miss Liz brought in 

her nurse bag and showed us her real nurse equipment! 

We also worked in centers, practiced writing our names, 

made shamrock suncatchers and teamwork building! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The 1st grade and 4K book buddies took advantage of the beautiful 

weather on Tuesday. We spent our time reading books by Eric Carle. 

Thank you to Mrs. Franklin for 

hosting Game Time with the 1st 

graders on Friday! They played 

Uno and Spoons.  

Dr. Seuss’ birthday is this weekend 

so the third graders went to 

childcare to read books to the 2-yr-

olds! Both classes enjoyed their 

time together! 

 

The St. Mary School Spirit Store is open! 
From clothing to accessories, there is  

something for the whole family to 
show off your St. Mary School pride! 

Click HERE to see the full 
selection of items available. 

https://stores.inksoft.com/st_mary_school_spirit/shop/home


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5K has had a fun week exploring the silly rhymes and characters 

of Dr. Seuss. We even tried green eggs and ham! 

The Second Graders did a great job on their February 

presentations today. Their presentation topic was an 

American symbol, landmark, or document. The students 

were very creative and had fun with their presentations! 

This week in childcare we are doing 
Dr.Suess theme! Today we read 
“Green Eggs and Ham” and “Put Me in 
the Zoo” We then painted with 
shaving cream and did some dobber 
worksheets. Afterwards we went to 
the gym and even some of our 1 year 
olds joined us!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Third grade science is learning 

about fossils. 

We were paleontologists looking 

for fossils in “subsoil.” 

St. Mary School 1st grader Madison Garcia Gonzalez had a Picnic with the Principal on 

Thursday, Feb. 22. Mrs. Yauck said that she really enjoyed her lunch with Mardison. 

Madison told her all about her doctor appointment. When Mrs. Yauck asked her if 

everything is OK she said "yes, of course. This one was just a check up". Mrs. Yauck was 

amazed at what she remembered from the conversation she had with the Dr. and what he 

told her about staying healthy. She is in first grade and used words like "options, choices, 

you need to decide, amazing" all coming from a 1st grader that didn't speak English 2 

years ago. She loves school and to learn new things. She was so proud to tell me her mom 

is going to school too because she wants to learn English. Madison loves going to the park 

with her dad and to the water park with her whole family. She also really enjoys playing 

with her friends that live in her neighborhood. They like to ride their bikes and scooters. 

St. Mary School kindergartner Bryson Franklin had a Picnic with the Principal on 

Wednesday, Feb. 28. He and Mrs. Yauck talked about games he likes to play, like tag, 

playing outside with his brothers and sister at home. Bryson told Mrs. Yauck the things 

he likes at school are sledding with friends, recess, math, and his teachers. Chicken 

nuggets are his favorite thing to eat. The main topic of the lunch was hunting. Bryson is 

so passionate about hunting and everything that comes with it. He told Mrs. Yauck about 

the colors you need to wear during certain hunts; orange so that you can be seen by 

other hunters and camouflage so you can't be seen by the animals. Bryson talked about 

what you hunt during certain seasons, such as turkey, deer, bear, and coyotes. He also 

told Mrs. Yauck that one of his favorite things to do is to go visit his PawPaw in North 

Carolina. He said that his PawPaw is the one that taught him how to hunt.   


